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UPCOMING EVENTS 2.

Cold Weather
Please ensure students come to school with
appropriate clothing for being outside. Many

mornings, students stay outside after arriving on
buses for another 15 minutes as part of Physical

Education and Wellness (PEW). They also have two
recess breaks outdoors unless temperatures
(including windchill) reach -25 degrees Celcius.
Lately, many students are arriving at school in

hoodies, complaining of being cold.

Nov. 17 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm
Nov. 17 - Mom’s Pantry Due
Nov. 24 - Last day of Trimester 1, Rochester STEAM
Academy
Nov. 24 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm
Dec. 2 - Rochester Christmas Craft Fair at the school
Dec. 4 - Professional Learning Day (No School)
Dec. 5 - Start of 12 Days of Christmas, Food Bank 
Dec. 20 - Christmas Concert (6:30 - 8:00 pm)
Dec. 21 - Ugly Christmas Sweater Day
Dec. 22 - Last day of school before Christmas break

IT’S COLD OUTSIDE! 
REMEMBER YOUR WINTER

CLOTHING!



HIGHLIGHTS3.

On December 2, Rochester School will
be open to the public to enjoy the

Rochester Christmas Craft Fair in the
gymnasium. The Royal Cafe will also be
available, offering snacks and lunch. If
you are interested in booking a table,
please get in touch with the school.

We look forward to seeing you there! 

ROCHESTER CHRISTMAS
CRAFT FAIR4.

Rochester School is #anexceptionalplacetobe
p: 780-698-3970 e: rochester@aspenview.org

Remembrance Day
Rochester School participated in two events

in Remembrance of those who paid the
ultimate cost for our freedom: A

Remembrance Day Ceremony in the
gymnasium on Nov. 2 and a walk to the local
cemetery to participate in No Stone Left
Alone on Nov. 3. Both were attended by

community members, and we would like to
thank the Athabasca Legion for their
support with the ceremony and the

Cumbleton family for organizing No Stone
Left Alone.


